
The FSA (Farm Service Agency) NAIP Team recently provided revised information regarding the 2011 NAIP data 
collection. The purchase cost of the color-infrared (CIR) buy-up is now estimated to be $150,006. Additionally, FSA has 
provided an opportunity to purchase a buy-up for ½ meter resolution for an additional $750,030. 
 
Recently the local USGS office extended an offer to share the deliverables they receive as a Federal partner to 2011 
NAIP free of charge to interested parties. USGS anticipates receipt of true color QQ geotiffs (statewide coverage) in early 
March (no interim CCMs). If the ½ meter pilot project is awarded to Idaho and fully funded, USGS will receive and share 
the ½ meter data. 
 
The process to move forward with a statewide partnership effort takes significant internal resources from the Idaho 
Geospatial Office for “behind the scene” efforts as well as many personnel hours on behalf of those who organize and 
attend Imagery Technical Working Group (TWG) meetings. Due to budget constraints in a slow economy, the offer from 
USGS to share their data (true color QQs -- no CIR – slight possibility of ½ meter data) is hard to resist. The Imagery 
TWG would like to get a sense of your commitment to partner with FSA on the 2011 NAIP project in light of USGS’ offer to 
share their data. 
 
QUESTION 1 
In light of the offer made by USGS to share their data - true color QQs, no Compressed County Mosaics, no color 
infrared band, availability estimated to be early March, but may be later - does your organization still want to 
contribute financially to partner with FSA on the 2011 NAIP? 

YES 

NO 
 
QUESTION 2 
Has your organization already set aside funds to support the 2011 NAIP? 

YES 

NO 
 
QUESTION 3 
Comments? 

 
 
QUESTION 4 
OPTIONAL: Name of your organization? 

 
   



still want 
to 

contribute? 

set 
aside 

funds? 
Comments? OPTIONAL: Name of your 

organization? 

NO NO     
YES YES   Inland Empire Paper Co. 

YES YES 
We contribute at the national level; no local funds are available. I would 
support the USGS offer in order to help the partners. NRCS 

NO NO 

We have nothing ($$) committed yet but are still in the process of 
trying to find the money.  The USGS offer is very compelling and might 
be the best option the state has to obtain the QQs without burdening 
existing budgets. Idaho Department of Lands 

NO NO 

Although we could contribute some dollars to the project, I'm not sure 
our small amount would do any good.  I'm sure the taxpayers would 
agree that free is good. Ada County Assessor's Office 

NO NO 
We participated in the 2009 NAIP, conducted a county wide high 
resolution project in 2010 and have no money for a 2011 

Community Planning Association 
(COMPASS) on behalf of Ada and Canyon 
Counties 

YES YES   
Idaho Transportation Department - Brian 
Emmen GIS Manager 

NO YES 
If necessary, we can still contribute but would prefer taking up the 
USGS on their offer. Idaho State Univ. 

NO NO 

Is is not that we do not want to participate in the state wide data, we 
would use it occasionally.  As a city we have our own aerial done at 0.5 
ft accuracy.  We do use the NAIP when going outside our city limits to 
look at an area and find it very useful.  However, our next years budget 
is extremely tight and that is putting it mildly.  Everything that is not 
necessary for mere existence next year has been cut. City of Jerome 

NO NO 

There are no funds available, storage capacity is an issue for additional 
imagery, network access is still a bit too slow for daily use, according to 
most users throughout the State. IDEQ 

YES YES 
We are interested in the 1/2 meter also, but the price would have to be 
right. Bill Reynolds   Nez Perce County GIS 

NO YES 
It makes no sense to spend money on something that will be provided 
free of charge   

YES NO 

We are not interested in the CIR.  But would be intersted in the 1/2 
meter.  Budgets are tight, and no money has been set aside. Not sure 
the $ contribution. Bonner County 

NO YES 

Would favor no partnership, but only if USGS offer is a certainty; would 
likely contribute to partnership if that did not happen.  - Have 
tentatively set aside funds, pending management approval. Idaho Power Company 

YES NO     

NO NO 

The USGS specifications align very closely with our specs (1/2-meter 
resolution, no CCMs and no CIR), but we contributed financially to the 
Idaho NAIP product in FY 2009 and we can't justify acquiring new 
imagery only two years later.  If there is a 2012 or 2013 flight we would 
be likely to contribute to that. Bonneville Power Administration 

YES YES 
We view CIR as a key need for our research efforts.  We'll maintain our 
$5k pledge. Boise State University - geosciences 

NO NO     
NO NO     
YES YES   USDA-APHIS-PPQ 

NO NO 

Developed with tax dollars means its already paid for.  I guess seeing as 
they are charging for this data that the public gave them money for 
then the public doesn't need to fund them with tax dollars   

NO NO 
We have not set aside funds.  We could possibly contribute to 1/2 meter 
buy-up if Idaho is not chose for pilot. Idaho Bureau of Homeland Security 

NO NO     

YES YES 
Bonneville County is willing to contribute, at least, $5000.00.  I'm 
willing/hoping to ask for more. Bonneville County 

 


